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A BIG Bulldog Thank You to our Supporters! 
➢ AEA for the delicious donuts served during our in-service 
➢ Mark Hindman and Blue Bell for the ice cream for our teacher's faculty meeting 
➢ Chip Cleveland, Attorney at Law, for providing breakfast for our teachers during in-service 
➢ Mr. Petty for making sure the playground is mowed between our regularly scheduled times 

so the Marbury Little League Football and Cheerleaders can have a great place to practice 

➢ Boones Chapel for painting our teacher restrooms and providing teacher supplies  
➢ First Baptist Church of Pine Level for donating paper to our school  
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Parent reminders  

➢ K-5 Star Reading and Star Math 

assessments will begin August 30 

➢ Please do not send your child to 

school if they are awaiting Covid 

test results, or have Covid 

symptoms. Consult your physician.  

 

 

 

 

August Student of the Month! 

P-Evalynn Sherrer       2nd-Anna Grace Laster 

K-Blakely Clark          3rd-Penelope Desedare 

1st-Addison Wallace   4th-Lili Wohlers 

5th-Breonna Edwards 

 



E-Learning Day – September 3 

Students will not come to school on this day. Instead, they will complete instructional 

activities at home. The teacher will send additional instructions on what your child will be 

doing. If you do not have internet or a device, students will have the opportunity to make 

up any missed work.  

 

Covid Protocols 
Parents, while Covid protocols are changing frequently, we will do our very best to keep you 

all updated as we are made aware of changes. Updates will be included in Mrs. Harry's 

weekly call-outs and made available on our school website, as well as the Autauga County 

Schools website. If you are not receiving our weekly call outs, please visit 

Pinelevelelem.com and click on Mrs. Harry's call-outs.  

 

**Reminder-Please do NOT send your child to school if they are awaiting Covid test 

results. Thank you for helping us create a safe environment for our students.  

 

Attendance 
Special Ice Cream Sandwich treat on October 7! Students who are present 85% of 

September will be able to partake. (Quarantines/isolations will not count against students)  

 
 

 


